
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No: 82/2024-25                                                                     Date: 22 Oct, 2024 
 
 

ONLINE CLASSES SUSPENDED DUE TO BAL BHARATI HACKATHON 1.0 LOGISTICS 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In reference to Circular No. 80/2024, dated 15th October 2024, we wish to inform you that 
online classes will not be held on Wednesday, 23rd October 2024. This is due to the arrival of 
students from outstation Bal Bharati units who will be participating in the Bal Bharati 
Hackathon 1.0 and staying on campus from 22nd to 26th October. As most teams are 
expected to arrive on the morning of 23rd October, logistical constraints prevent us from 
conducting online classes. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
                                                                                                         (Principal)     
 
                                                                                                  
Distribution 
 

•  Staff/HM’s/VPL/A.O/BC Groups 
•  Website                                                         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


